



1 4 MAY 2018

Mike Usmar High Tech Youth Network mike@mikeusmar.com

## Dear Mr Usmar

Thank you for your email of 19 April 2018 requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

All reports, memorandum and briefings undertaken or obtained by the Ministry of Education relating to the High Tech Youth Network for the period 1st February 2016 to 22 March 2018; and

All Ministry of Education advice to Ministers relating to the High Tech Youth Network during the period 1st February 2016 to 22 March 2018.

Your request has been considered under the Act.

We are intending to release information to you, however, the request necessitates the collation of a large quantity of information and consultations are required before providing you with a response. For these reasons a proper response cannot be made within the original time limit.

As such, I am extending the time limit for replying to you to 15 June 2018, in accordance with sections 15A(1)(a) and (b) of the Act. We will try to respond sooner than this date if possible.

You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision. You can do this by writing to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

Lorraine Monahan

U. Morreba

Manager

Government, Executive and Ministerial Service